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Monday, January 15, 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
  
Year 11 student have received their mock exam grades today as part of a Mock Results Day, the 
sharing of grades was followed by carefully tailored assemblies that focussed on students next steps 
so that we can help them to close any gaps between their Year 11 Mock Exam grades and their Target 
grades. This will form the basis of the support and guidance we provide them with to help them 
achieve their absolute best in the GCSE Examinations in the Summer of 2024.  
 
Your child’s Mock Examination grade report is available for you to view as a report on Go4Schools, 
please remember that it is not possible to view reports on the Go4Schools mobile app and you will 
need to login to the web app to view them. The Year 11 Progress Evening will be on Thursday 18th 
January which will give you the opportunity to meet with your child’s teachers to discuss their next 
steps in their final push towards their GCSE exams in the Summer.   
 
Many apologies to those of you who have been unable to make appointments with all your child’s 
teachers. Please contact the office to let them know which teachers you have been unable to meet 
with and we will do all that we can to ensure that staff contact you to provide you with an update on 
your child’s progress in their subject area.   
 
There is already a plan in place for Mrs. Williams and Mrs. Scott to contact the parents and carers 
who made appointments to meet with Mr. Lowe, which it has not possible to rebook with them, so 
there is no need to contact the office in this case.  
  
Kind regards,  
 
Mr. Bird  
Assistant Headteacher  
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